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Comments: This prospect of opening the Ruby Mountains area to commercial oil is something I extremely object

to. This would negatively impact the surrounding area and ecosystem of the wildlife of Nevada, things we need in

order to preserve the natural beauty of the state.

 

There's no need to drill in Nevada other than to fatten wallets of oil executives who would profit by opening

Nevada to their drills. It is not a move that will benefit Nevadans in any shape or form, and their concerns should

matter more than the will of corporations.


